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Could you please provide me with the total amount of complaints received by the council 
from members of the public regarding street names, monuments or buildings objecting to 
them being linked to slavery or colonialism in the past 4 years. 
 
We hold no complaints regarding street names, monuments or buildings objecting to them 
being linked to slavery or colonialism in the past 4 years. We have received one enquiry 
regarding street names linked to slavery, asking that we rename the street. 
 
The current independent Review of Edinburgh’s Slavery and Colonialism legacy in the public 
realm has consulted publicly on this, and the results are being analysed now.  They will be 
published later this year as part of the independent Review Group’s report to Council. 
 


